
 

 

 

 

  

FEDERATED FACTS 
THE ROME FEDERATED GARDEN CLUBS       MARCH, 2015 

 

Day in May 
May 4, 2015 

The Rome Federated 

Garden Clubs will hold its 

Day in May Celebration on 

May 4 at the South Rome 

Boys and Girls Club.  All 

members of the RFGC are 

invited to attend.  Please 

invite special guests.  An 

invitation will be presented 

at the March RFGC 

meeting; one will be 

available electronically. 

Ruth Forrester needs your 

reply by April 20.  Ruth’s e-

mail address appears on 

the Day in May invitation.   
 

LIFE MEMBERSHIPS 

Will your club present 

RFGC Life 

Memberships? 

Please send the name of 

your recipients, address, 

names of family that you 

will invite and the $100 

membership fee to Kathy 

Donahue, 4 Quail Hollow 

Road, Rome, 30161. 

 

Diane's Diggings 

 

Mary Kate Minge and her committee are planning a special 
Day in May celebration for our membership and community 
partners. The celebration will be Monday, May 4, 2015 at 11 
o'clock at the South Rome Boys and Girls Club. It is a day to 
reflect on the past two years and recognize people who have 
contributed to the success of RFGC and install our 2015-2017 
officers.  
All members are invited to attend. Clubs are encouraged to 
invite community partners for recognition for their support of 
our projects. It is not too early to start working on your clubs 
invitation list. Each club is responsible for printing mailing 
invitations to their guests. An electronic invitation will be 
shared with club presidents. RSVPs must be received by April 
20, 2015 in order to plan for food and seating space. 
New life members and the Live Oak recipient will be 
recognized. Contact Kathy Donahue with your life 
membership applications.  
Mary Kate and her committee needs the support of every 
RFGC member to make Day in May a success. As plans 
develop Mary Kate will contact clubs for support. Please be 
available to help in any way needed. The committee is 
working hard to make this as stress-free as possible for the 
members. Each member should be able to relax and enjoy the 
day.  
As the 2015-2017 officers plan their term support them with 
words of encouragement and work with them as needed. As 
we continue to encourage conservation, educate youth and 
enjoy garden club.  
Diane 
 

NOTE: IF YOU WANT TO BE ON THE MARCH 

AGENDA, CONTACT Diane Harbin at 

dianejharbin@comcast.net 



 
 
March 2  RFGC Meeting 
March 26 – 27 DEEP SOUTH REGION, 
54th Annual Convention, Birmingham, AL  
March 26  South Georgia Native 
Plant and Wildflower Symposium, Tifton 
 
Supplies for the Garden Center: 
 

February, 2015:  Townview:  
Paper Towels and Bathroom Supplies 
 

March 2, 2015:  Lavender View:  
Refreshments 
 

April, 2015:  Mountain View:  Cleaning 
Supplies: Dish Detergent, Liquid Counter 
Cleaner 

Sara Hightower Memorial 
Library Arrangements: 

 

February 25 – 
March 10 

African Violet 
Study Group 

March 11- March 
24 

Lavender View 

March 25 – April 7 Mountain View 

 

 

 

 

We really had a beautiful winter 
wonderland to entertain us on Wednesday, 

February 25, 2015. 

Hope you enjoyed and were safe! 


